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September 23,2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR

ATTENTION:

FROM :

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR - MIMAROPA, 1515 L&S Building 
Roxas, Blvd., Ermita, Manila

8888 Hotline Focal Person 
(denr8888mimaropa&.vahoo.com)

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

8888 COMPLAINT RE: CONCERN OF MS. IRENE CANDO ON 
LAND CASE NO. 0495

Forwarded is the Memorandum of CENRO-Puerto Princesa City dated September 12, 
2022 relative to the 8888 complaint re: concerns of Ms. Irene Cando on Land Case No. 0495.

Please be informed that the same had been acted upon by CENRO-Puerto Princesa City 
per CENRO Memorandum dated January 20, 2022 and that Ms. Cando has been informed thru 
letter dated January 25,2022.

Further, Land Case No. 0495 has been forwarded to the Regional Office for review and 
evaluation per PENRO Memorandum dated March 22, 2019.

For information and further instruction.

For the PENRO:

lONIE B. GANDl
SMO rV/OIC-Chief, TS 

In-(tharge, Office of the PENRO
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